
Dear reader, 

 

This is to inform you that we have made a start on publishing  the deliverables of the Geotechnical 

Investigations carried out by Fugro in Wind farm sites I&II of the Borssele wind farm zone. You can 

find these results by accessing the website through the following link: http://offshorewind.rvo.nl . 

We expect to be able to publish  the full set of deliverables in the coming weeks. 

We are now planning a webinar with Fugro’s experts where they will present their findings, guide 

you through the deliverables and answer your questions. This webinar is planned at the beginning of 

September; we’ll come back to you soon with the exact date, time and login information. 

 

As announced during the Borssele workshop, June 10
th

 in The Hague, we have uploaded the results 

of a “lessons learned” session with NWEA. With these lessons learned we will improve RVO.nl’s 

approach in the development of the next Wind farm zone: Hollandse Kust ZH. We would appreciate 

to hear from you about additional lessons to learn, suggestions, or any other comments. Please send 

these by e-mail to woz@rvo.nl before the end of August 2015. 

 

Furthermore, we can announce the publishing of the draft Wind Farm Site Decisions, planned for 

August 7
th

, 2015. 

The final version of the Project & Site Description of Borssele Wind Farm Sites I & II is also scheduled 

for publishing in August 2015. 

 

In the Revision Log on the website you can find all updates. As we do not use an automatic alert 

system please be advised to check this Revision Log regularly.  

 

 

Best regards, 

 

Offshore Wind RVO.nl 

 

Netherlands Enterprise Agency, 

Ministry of Enonomic Affairs 
 


